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TO Local District Comm ssioners

SUBJECT: Vi deoconferences on Security and Direct Data Entry

ATTACHVENTS: None

The O fice of Field Operations, in collaboration with the Ofice of
Human Resource Developnment, is planning two statew de videoconferences on
Thursday, April 7, 1994. The norning videoconference will be "Direct Data
Entry by Eligibility Wrkers" with a targeted audi ence of Conmi ssioners, IM
MA, and Services Directors, Supervisors, and Line Wrkers. The afternoon
vi deoconference features "Security in the Wrkplace" for Comm ssioners,
| egislators, and all |evels of workers.

As currently planned, the first session will begin at 10:00 a.m and
will last until noon. The second vi deoconference will be from1:30 to 3:30
p.m Participants may wish to attend one or both of these prograns.

Bot h vi deoconferences will include presentations by state and |ocal
per sonnel on these topics, hi ghlighting "best practices" of |ocal
districts. A detail ed announcenent describing the conferences in greater
detail and listing the location in your area where you and your staff may
attend is forthconing. |If you have any questions regarding this LCM pl ease
contact Diane Ley in the Albany Ofice of Field Operations at 1-800-546-0879
or 518-432-2466.
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